
WARKWORTH GOLF CLUB

JUNIOR SECTION

The Club is recognised by England Golf as meeting the necessary standards to be
awarded the SafeGolf kitemark. Full information, including the SafeGolf policy
documents can be viewed by clicking on the SafeGolf tab on our website
www.warkworthgolf.club

The Club has an active junior section and organises coaching and competitions
during the year. There is a juniors’ noticeboard in the foyer to the Club.

The Club’s junior organiser is Roy Wilson. He is fully DBS checked and can be
contacted on rdw24333@gmail.com phone number 01665 712046

There is also a junior welfare officer who is able to deal, in confidence, with any
concerns a junior golf hight have. He is Graeme Shillinglaw and he can be
contacted on g.shillinglaw@outlook.com phone number 07392447808

Junior coaching is provided by Linzi Hardy. Linzi is an ex-Curtis Cup player and
registered with the LPGA to coach junior golfers. The dates for junior coaching in
2024 are:

May 13/20/27
June 10/17/24

Each session runs from 6.00-8.00pm with the first hour for beginners and the second
for improvers. We provide clubs and balls to beginners who do not have their own
equipment. There is no need to book - just turn up a few minuted before the starting
time.

Junior competitions are organised throughout the year. These are normally in the
school holidays and dates are published on the notice board. Those with a current
handicap compete for the trophy but those without a handicap are encouraged to
come along and play so that (i) they can work towards getting a handicap and (ii) get
experience of playing.

If you have any queries about our junior section then contact Roy Wilson who will be
able to help.
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